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Work Session: Waterfront Master Plan
SUBMITTED BY: Lamar Cotten, ED Contract Staff

FISCAL NOTES:

Expenditure Required: N/A
Unencumbered Balance: N/A
Funding Source: N/A

RECOMMENDATION:

None. Work session only.

SUMMARY STATEMENT:

Per direction from the March 1st meeting discussion, the EDC agreed to have a work session on
March 15th to discuss and provide input to the Ports and Harbor Commission (P/H) planning
process.  Colleen will be absent and therefore Alan Sorum and Jeremy Talbott will be present to lead
the conversation. The handout provided at the last meeting by the Ports & Harbor Commission is
attached for review and use during the work session. Future work with the EDC on this matter will
include:

1.  Review of the P/H survey before it is sent out;

2.  Host a first or third week EDC Luncheon in April with a selected business group.   The objective is
to review the P/H planning process and EDC input.  Colleen Stephens or Alan Sorum will lead the
discussion.  We will use a combination of a harbor support list (from our business license list) and
other harbor users list that Jeremy will provide; and

3.  In conjunction with P/H may have another similar workshop for fishermen later in the spring.
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